
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 25 September 2003

9. PROPOSED NEW ROAD AND RIGHT OF WAY NAMES   
 
 The Subdivisions Officer sought the Board’s approval of one new road name and two new right of way 

names.  The Board resolved: 
 
 1. That further investigation be undertaken into the use of the Ching name for the right of way at 

the Kingsford Street subdivision, as an alternative to the proposed name Altair Lane. 
 
 2. That the Board approve the name Strathmore Gardens for the cul-de-sac at the Broomfield 

Terrace subdivision. 
 
 3. That the use of the name Te Oranga be suggested to the developer for the right of way at the 

Broomfield Terrace subdivision, as an alternative to the proposed names Tompkins Lane or 
Pepperell Lane. 


